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May 25, 2017

To Whom It May Concern:

Having reviewed the documentation provided to us by Mr. Robert Wayne Harrod, of
Altamonte Springs, Florida, we are writing to reiterate the local significance of the historic
features at River Isle East, in Orange County Florida.

Taken together, the bridge pilings of both the Iron Bridge and the earlier wooden bridge
constitute a historic landscape of value for understanding the early transportation routes and
pioneer history of Orange County. Both are examples of rapidly disappearing historic resources
that are worthy of protection.

Central Florida’s early industrial history is an important part of our shared local
heritage because it represents the process by which Central Florida became the major urban
center it is today.

We are happy to be a part of this conversation, and we are available for further

consultation.

Sincerely,

At

John H. Walker

Associate Professor

Sarah B. Barber

Associate Professor
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